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Weekly Bulletin—11th February 2022 

Mrs Sergeant’s Garden 
 

This weekend marks the anniversary of the passing of Mrs 

Sergeant. For those who remember her, she was a        

wonderful and much loved member of our team. She worked 

so hard at Darnhall for many years. We keep her memory 

alive with our beautiful memorial garden which is a peaceful 

and tranquil area for the children to sit, read and play.  

Safer Internet Day 
Hedgehog class have 

been looking at how to 

stay safe online. We 

talked about the risks 

that we may face if we 

use certain apps and 

how to stay safe online.  

 

We only have one more week in school before half term! 

Please can you remember to be punctual, we want to see  

all children in the school yard lined up at 8.30am 



 On Monday, for 

Valentine’s Day, 

we are asking for 

children to bring 

in a donation for a 

local animal rescue to show 

our love for animals.  

This could be tin of pet food, 

dog biscuits etc. Please hand 

to class teachers who will   

collect this. 

 

 

 
 

 

After school Clubs 

We are delighted to tell you 

that all after school clubs are 

back on again next week. 

.  

 

Jewellery 
 

 

Please do not allow your   

child to wear hoop or dangly 

earrings, necklaces, chains, 

rings or bracelets in school. 

These are a health and safety 

risk due to all the physical 

activities children 

participate in. 

 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be found 

via our website.  

Next week will 

be Week 1 

Reading  

competition 
 

Please WhatsApp to 07701 

316490 photos of children    

reading bedtime stories. Add a 

caption of what the book is and 

why it was chosen. You could win 

book tokens to spend on books. 

This competition ends on  

14th February.  

Please only send during 

school hours 

Happy Reading! 
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